
Falls EAC Meeting October 13, 2022 

 

Attendance 

EAC members present: Phil McAloon, John Bentz, David Walsh, Erik Person 

EAC member absent: Eileen Donahue, Wes Plaisted, Jeannine Delwiche 

Others present: Erin Mullen, Ed Pullen, Rich Dippolito, Matthew Takita, Joseph Jones 

Item #1 - New Business:   

Group meeting at 6:00PM with various representatives of Falls Township to review possible bridge 

revitalization project in Vermillion Hills.  We learned about the origination of the site along with its 

historical significance to the community.  MS4 considerations were discussed along with the addition of 

a garden near the bridge.  Next steps will include preliminary scope of work from Jones Engineering 

submitted to Falls Township.        

 

Site Meeting adjourned at 6:20PM with EAC meeting continued at Township Office at 6:30PM 

 

Item #2 - Community Garden:   

November 4th will be the final cleanout.  We discussed next year’s application date of around March 1st 

to obtain a plot for use. 

Item #3 - Falls Township Resident Concerns: 

None 

Item #4 - GOAL/LOCAL EAC Activities Update:  

Discussed recent cancellation “Oct 2 Community Park Clean Up” due to Hurricane Ian weather event. 

Item #5 - Earth Day 2023: 

No update 

Item # 6 - Spring/Summer Newsletter: 

Unsure of timing and topic of the next issue. The committee is waiting on deadline date for submissions. 

Item #7 - MS4 Considerations: 

Discussed during site meeting in Vermillion Hills 

Item #8 – Old/New Business: 



• Old Business:  Group discussed ideas for “Green Initiatives” being implemented into future 

construction of Falls Township building.  Ideas such as garden, battery charging station, solar 

panels etc. 

• New Business:  During construction, where will EAC meetings be held?  Virtual? 

 

Next meeting: scheduled for Thursday, November 10th at 7pm 

 

Adjournment: 6:52PM 

 

 

 


